
September 22, 2006 

 

Laura, 

 

I'm a little worried about the weather. I remember 

freezing my butt in Tucson in April a few years ago. 

But we will be down in the canyons, so that should 

help. I should have picked a summer trip. The days 

will be short, which means we'll have to spend a lot 

of time around the campfire at night. The fall colors 

should be nice. 

 

I'm still collecting equipment. I need hiking boots. I 

got a rain jacket from eBay, but I still have to buy 

rain pants. I may share the rental car from Salt Lake 

City to Boulder (Utah) with a woman who is doing the 

trip.  

 

What is your trip to Denver? That is where Amy is, you 

know. Her email is camunda@comcast.net and her phone 

is 720-732-3820. 

 

Steve 

 

--- laura barden <lauragrace56@yahoo.com> wrote: 

 

> Dear Steve 

>     

>   Happy Birthday!   

>     

>   I was thinking about your backpacking trip.  Seems 

> kind of late in the fall, what if it snows?  Or is 

> that not a possibility?  Are you ready? 

>     

>   Laura 


